
 

 
 
 
 

10.  It’s a great way to meet other families   4.  It’s an hour or so off each month 

with children the same age as your own.   from your hectic routine. 
 

9.  You will become a greater part of your    3.  Camaraderie. 

children’s early learning experiences! 
 

8.  You can help raise money for a great   2.  You’ll experience feelings of 

cause – your children’s education!    self-worth through volunteering 
        your time and seeing your efforts 
        pay off in the smiles of your children 
        and their friends 
 

7.  You’ll get to know the teachers    AND……. 
at the school and to understand their     
needs and ideas. 

1. The number one reason 
to join us….WE NEED YOU! 

6.  It’s one more great way to meet     

and talk with the school administrators 
like the principal and vice-principal.     
 

5.  You can create, plan, and execute 

fun events for the whole family. 
 

 

 

The Top 10 Reasons To Join the 
Riverheights Parent Council Group! 

 
 

 

https://www.bsd.ca/schools/riverheights


 

Dear Riverheights Family: 
 
Riverheights Parent Council would like to welcome all the students and administration back to school!  
We are particularly excited about the upcoming year and we want all our Riverheights Families to feel a 
part of this wonderful community!   
 
Parent Council plays a very important role in our school and we want to introduce our Executive 
Committee for 2018-2019: 
 

 President:  Mark Shymanski 

 Secretary:  Christy Erickson   

 Treasurer:  Leslie Pascal   

  Family Fun Event Co-chairs: 

o Stephanie Lukin   

o Pam Nowosad-Federowich   

 
Parent Council is excited to be hosting a series of guest speakers this upcoming school year.  Topics may 
include:  Social Media Safety, Fostering Health Friendships, and Mental Health Awareness.  These will be 
offered during the scheduled meetings and we encourage our RH Families to attend.  Please watch for 
further information in the school newsletter or on the school web site.  Attending Parent Council 
meetings does NOT mean you will be roped into volunteering at fundraising events.  Our goal is to build 
our Riverheights community. 
 
Meetings are held on the third Tuesday of each month, typically for 1 hour (6 pm to 7 pm) in the small 
board room by “the pit.” If we have an active Parent community, our children will benefit.    
 

We welcome you to join us at our next meeting on Tuesday, 
October 16th to discuss upcoming events. 

 
If you have any questions please contact one our existing council members.  Contact information can be 
found at https://www.bsd.ca/schools/Riverheights/ and follow the Parent Council link. 
 

Let’s fill the pit with Parents that are excited about our 
children, their education and our school. 

 
Follow Riverheights School on Twitter @RiverheightsBSD 

 

https://www.bsd.ca/schools/Riverheights/

